
NOTICE 
THE CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE AND FEDERATION OF PUBLIC 
EMPLOYEES PROFESSIONAL AND SUPERVISORY WILL HOLD A MEETING 
FOR THE PURPOSE OF COLLECTIVE BARGAINING ON THE FOLLOWING 
DATE:  

Wednesday, September 14, 2022 
10:00 a.m. 

City Hall 8th Floor Conference Room

Janeen Richard 

Employee Relations Manager 


